
 

 

 

January 2020 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
I am writing to advise you that your final instalment for the iPad learning scheme was paid 
in December 2019. As per the original iPad letter, you now have the option to purchase 
the iPad. 
 
EDDE Ltd. who manages our iPad for learning scheme, will be in contact with you via text 
or email to advise how to make the final contributory payment of £30 (£25+5 VAT). 
 
You will have up until the end of April to make this payment. If you fail to do so or wish 
not to proceed with the purchase of the iPad, the device will need to be returned to 
Manor CE Academy w/c 1st May 2020. 
 
Please be made aware that when the final instalment was made in December, the iPad 
became your property and you are now responsible for insuring the device. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the final payment or the iPad for learning scheme, 
please contact EDDE Ltd. 01494 611465 or email at hello@edde.education 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr O Williams 
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